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     January 9, 2023 

 

 

Debi Quade 
Chair, Senior Affairs Committee 
 

 

Re:  Pedestrian Crosswalk near 87th Street and SR A1A/Harding Avenue 

        FPID 443899-2 

 

Dear Ms. Quade:  

 
The Florida Department of Transportation is in receipt of your September 26, 2022 letter 
regarding the need for a crosswalk near the intersection of 87th Street and SR A1A/Harding 
Avenue.  The Department will begin the design of the mid-block crossing in January 2023.    
The design process will take approximately 18 months, with an award for construction in 
November 2024.  Please feel free to contact Mario Duran, Project Manager for more information 
at 305-470-5183 or via email at mario.duran@dot.state.fl.us. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stacy L. Miller, P.E. 

District Six Secretary 

 

 

cc: Commissioner David Richardson, City of Miami Beach 

Alina Hudak, City Manager, City of Miami Beach 

Jose Gonzalez, Director, Transportation and Mobility Department, City of Miami Beach 

Daniel Iglesias, Florida Department of Transportation, District Six 

 Rudy Garcia, Florida Department of Transportation, District Six 

 Karina Fuentes, P.E., Florida Department of Transportation, District Six 

 Judy Solaun-Gonzalez, P.E., Florida Department of Transportation, District Six 
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